From: registrar

To:
Subject: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Friday, February 19, 2021 11:50:08 AM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, February 17,2021 8:46 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-17

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Randall Hall

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

The proposed 100% rate increase for seasonal cottage users is obscene. The average cottage will be paying more
than $700 a year more. Hydro One have not invested in their infrastructure in the area of our cottage for decades and
we are subject to regular and prolonged power outages due to their negligence. My math indicates the 78,000 of
cottagers will be adding close to 50M$ additional revenue to Hydro One. Stop this nonsense and spread costs
throughout all your users rather than penalizing the seasonal users.

-- Attachment --
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